
 
To parents and guardians of Reception and Year 6 pupils, 
 
We are writing to inform you of the non-uniform day on Friday 22nd October.  
Every class has chosen a charity which they will support.  Year R and 6 will be 
supporting The Rivers Trust. We are doing this to show how thankful we are 
for people who are helping to conserve our wonderful world. This links to 
harvest, which is a time when we thank God and show generosity and 
gratitude for the fantastic crops he helps grow every year. As a Christian 
School, we all Thank God for the food and beautiful world he has gifted us.  
 
The charity, The Rivers Trust, was decided upon by year 6 due to a class vote. 
Everyone in the class chose a charity that they have researched during the 
week and presented the information in the form of a PowerPoint. Everyone in 
class then voted on the charity that they would like to support. The winning 
charity was the Rivers Trust, and this is now the charity for Year R and Year 6. 
 
The Rivers Trust is a charity that helps tackle the problems of: raw sewage in 
rivers, climate change, habitat loss, drought and water scarcity, water 
pollution, the state of our rivers and flooding. 
 
On Friday 22nd October, your child is asked to bring in £2 on Friday, which will 
be donated to the Rivers Trust.  On the day, your child may come in their own 
clothes.  
 
In the future, we are planning to help support the upkeep of the River Yarrow, 
the river that runs through Croston, and clean it free of litter. 
 
Thank you, 
Grace Humphris & Olivia Smallshaw 
Year 6 
 
 
    
 

 


